
 
 

Pines Lakes Elementary will take part in the district wide program called Red Ribbon Week. Red Ribbon 

Week will be celebrated during the week of October 26th - October 30th. This is a time that schools, community 

and businesses commit to creating a healthy and drug free future for America. During this week, all students 

are encouraged to participate in the activities listed below. 

 
  
 

Date: Theme: Activity: 

Monday, October 26 
 

 

My Team is Drug Free Kick off the week by taking a Pledge to Stay 
Drug Free & wear your Sports Attire 

Tuesday, October 27 Too Bright for bad choices Wear Neon bright colors  

Wednesday, October 28 

 
 “Brighten Up my Day and Go RED” Staff and Students wear a RED shirt 

Thursday, October 29   “Bright Futures” Staff and Students represent your favorite 
College / University T-SHIRTS 

Friday, October 30 

 
“Shade out Drugs” 
We are too cool for drugs 

Staff and Students will wear their favorite 
SUNGLASSES 


